
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

AJnd	

Honor 
 Nancy Grundahl 

 by supporting our  
New Commission Music Fund 

 

Name____________________________________Email_______________________________________ 
 

Donation amount: ______________________ 
 
Donations of $25 or more may include a dedication  
(In Honor of, In Memory of, With Thanks or other designation)  
for the May 7 program at Ordway Concert Hall:          DUE BY APRIL 30, 2017 
 
In Honor of _________________________________________ 
 
In Memory _________________________________________ 
 
With Thanks to______________________________________ 
 
Other______________________________________________ 
 
Include a check made payable to:  
Angelica Cantanti Youth Choirs, 1800 W. Old Shakopee Road, Bloomington, MN  55431 
Thank you for your support!                www.angelicacantanti.org  952-563-8572 

 
In celebration of her retirement this spring, we are excited to announce the “Nancy Grundahl 

Commissioned Music Fund” which will support new music written just for our Angelica singers. 
 

About this fund: 
Angelica has a strong tradition of commissioning music for our singers from composers such as Malcolm 
Dalglish, Tim Takach, Dan Kallman, and Steve Heitzeg; composers who understand the complexity of writing 
for singers of a wide variety of ages and musical abilities, and who enjoy the challenge of finding a text that will 
resonate with children of varying degrees of maturity and understanding. Our singers benefit from learning and 
performing a piece that has been written especially for them.  This new fund honors Nancy Grundahl, who has 
dedicated her talents to our young singers through her artistic leadership for 25 years and who has composed 
countless original works for our choirs. By creating this fund in her name, we ensure that new choral works will 
be written especially for our young singers -- music that will challenge them and instill the values of creativity, 
craft, and fresh ideas. 

$1-$249 Donor   
$500 – $999  Founder 
$250-$499  Friend  
$1,000 +  Legacy 
 
Gifts will be acknowledged in the giving year.  


